
Carepack Christmas Cards 

In recent weeks, the students of First & Second Class have been hard at work making Christmas cards for elderly 

nursing home residents. The children are taking in part in the Carepack initiative, which aims to make sure nursing 

home residents are remembered and included this Christmas. As one of the students said so well “nobody should be 

left out bat Christmas.” This week both First Classes visited the postbox to send off their letters and hope they put 

big smiles on lots of faces! 

   

      

 


